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Updates: 
 
Bradenstoke Market Cross restoration project: 
 
I have now had contact from Philip Scorer, conservation stonemason, who hopes to have 
quote/specification to us by tomorrow’s meeting.  If I receive it I will forward to you. 
Philip has suggested we go ahead with getting the tarmac removed from the base of the cross, to 
a width of approx 12inches wide.  I have copy of recommendations from Philip.  This will improve 
drainage around the base of the cross.  Lawrence Burchell has agreed to do this work. 
I suggest a meeting is held soon by the War Memorial working group to discuss.  Perhaps Cllr Ball 
or Cllr Green could organise this. 
 
Once we have received the specification, the application for permission requires completing and 
forwarding to Tim Allen, Historic England.  This will require either a Parish Councillor or Elizabeth, 
clerk to the Parish Council, present when the application is completed as Parish Council are 
funding the project. 
 


